SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES LAWRENCEBURG CONSERVANCY DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

HELD AT 11:00 A.M. ON APRIL 28, 2022 AT CITY HALL, 230 WALNUT ST LAWRENCEBURG, INDIANA

THE FOLLOWING DIRECTORS WERE PRESENT:

Mike Noel, Chairman Jim Kittle Greg McAdams Mike McCabe

Randy Tyler

THE FOLLOWING DIRECTORS WERE ABSENT:

Al Abdon Dennis Richter, Vice-Chairman

THE FOLLOWING PERSONS WERE ALSO IN ATTENDANCE ON BEHALF OF THE DISTRICT:

Paul Seymour, Superintendent Chelsie Noel, Secretary

THE FOLLOWING PERSONS WERE IN ATTENDANCE ON BEHALF OF THE CITY OF LAWRENCEBURG:

Kelly Mollaun, Mayor Lennie Fryman, Councilman Brett Bondurant, Councilman Tommy Rowlett, Councilman Mark Fette, Clerk Treasurer Justin Noppert, Councilman

Tony Abbott, Councilman Del Weldon, Attorney

John Johnson, Zoning Department

Mario Todd, Engineering/Construction Manager

Bryan Messmore, Redevelopment Director

City of Lawrenceburg Mayor, Kelly Mollaun, called the meeting to order.

Two representatives from USACE were also present (Tori Collins and David Lasoski). Karl Galey with Lawrenceburg School Corporation was also present, along with John Mundell and Luke Johnstone with Mundell & Associates.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss updates on current Mundell studies and projects, such as ponding area analysis, relief wells, discharge outlets, inspections, certification, and future development.

Much conversation was had. Full meeting was recorded and can be viewed on YouTube at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BEDqVHSpLO4.

There being no further business, Mayor Kelly Mollaun adjourned the meeting.